
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Wednesday, July 7, 2021 4:56 PM 
'Antariksh Krishnan' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Response to 20210015-EI 

Good Morning, Antariksh Krishnan 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07581-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2021001 5 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Antariksh Krishnan <antariksh.krishnan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 20214:35 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Response to 20210015-EI 

Hello, 
My name is Antariksh Krishnan from Tallahassee, Florida, and a member 
of the Gen Cleo Organization. I wanted to write this message because I do 
not want the FDL to raise their rate increase. I am requesting this because 
it ignores the disparity faced by people from lower socioeconomic 
statuses. I am also in support of switching to Solar energy as it is 
sustainable and lowers total emissions. Please consider this change! 

Thanks, 
Antariksh 
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